
Tian Jun Meets with Wang Bing, Vice Executive 

President of Bank of China (Hong Kong) 

Tian Jun, Executive Director and President of China Power, 

met with Wang Bin, Vice Executive President of Bank of China 

(Hong Kong) Limited, and his team at the Hong Kong head office 

on 22 March.  

 

Tian Jun expressed a warm welcome to Wang Bing and his 

team for their visit and briefly reviewed China Power’s operational 

development in 2018 and its development and reform at the current 

stage. He also thanked Bank of China (Hong Kong) for its financial 

support to China Power and hoped both parties could continue to 

cooperate and complement with each other to achieve mutual 

benefits. 



Wang Bing briefly introduced the operation and future 

development of Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited and expressed 

appreciation for China Power’s support to Bank of China (Hong 

Kong) Limited over the years. He said Bank of China (Hong Kong) 

Limited would continue to establish various forms of cooperation 

with China Power in the financial service sector. 

The heads of the finance department and Hong Kong business 

department of China Power also attended the meeting. 
 


